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From: Thompson, Jeremy [mailto:jeremy.thompson@forestry.gsi.gov.uk]  

Sent: 05 June 2007 17:31 
To: niall 

Subject: RE: Minutes of meeting 
  
Nial, 
  
To clarify the postion of what is in the PID as regards the original project plan. 
  
Tomtain route 
Green route 
Multi purpsoe route  
Blue mountain bike trail 
Meikle Bin Hill walk 
Reservoir multi purpose trail 
  
Landscaping entrance 
Design and interpretation 
Environs improvements 
Project management 
Contingency 
Evaluation survey. 
  
I hope this is helpful. 
  
Jeremy 
  
  
  
  

From: niall [mailto:niallt@  
Sent: 31 May 2007 18:01 

To: Thompson, Jeremy; David Russell; Geoff Brown for Sc Water; Mike Batley; Gillian Barrie; Denis O'Kane; 

brinkinsj@northlan.gov.uk; Charlie Allan; Rena Tarwinska; Robert Hunter 
Cc: group@carronvalley.org.uk 

Subject: RE: Minutes of meeting 

Jeremy 
  
I will look at the minutes later but firstly:  
  
1. We were agreed that we would incorporate a part of the agreed Partnership Project Plan within the PID 
which you were to submit 
2. This was the Project Plan that Michael and by definition Alan had agreed.  
3. You then changed the PID without reference to the Partnership. 
4. Alan then rejected your PID 

  
Are you now stating that Alan is not in a position to respond in any shape or form? That he, as Project 



Champion, is not willing to help? That he will only speak to us or impart any wisdom on the matter when we 
have successfully second guessed which “bits” are in and which are out - i.e what suits him - before they go to 
the board?   
  
I look forward to your earliest response 

  
Niall 
  
Niall Thomson 

Director 
 Systems Ltd 

  

Tel      

Fax     

Mob    

Web   www.

From: Thompson, Jeremy [mailto:jeremy.thompson@forestry.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 31 May 2007 15:46 

To: David Russell; niall; Thompson, Jeremy; Geoff Brown for Sc Water; Mike Batley; Gillian Barrie; Denis 

O'Kane; brinkinsj@northlan.gov.uk; Charlie Allan; Rena Tarwinska; Robert Hunter 
Subject: Minutes of meeting 
  
Please find the minutes attached of the meeting held at Hamilton last Thursday and a draft agenda for 
the next meeting to held at FCS Hamilton at 2pm, 21st June. 
  
I look forward to any comments you may have. 
  
After the meeting I discussed with Michael Wall the partnership's concerns over the PID and the request for a 
response from Alan Stevenson. Michael has made the situation very clear that Alan is not in a position to 
respond till the PID has been presented to the management board and the findings of the board have been 
determined. With this in mind and as the PID is an internal document we are not going to  circulate it or 
related documents at this stage. 
  
Jeremy 
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